
 
 

Hydrant Flushing 

November 20, 2024 

Beginning on 23 September 2024 the Grafton Water District began system wide hydrant 

flushing.  We will flush from 8am to 4pm and 7pm to midnight, weather permitting. 

Today, November 20th, we will not be flushing due to the main break this morning. 

We will resume flushing tomorrow morning around 9am, weather permitting, and plan to flush 

the following streets: Alfalfa Dr, Bay Farm Ln, Bigelow Way, Blackstone Ln, Bluebird Dr, 

Buttercup Lane, Cherry Lane, Daffodill Ct, Eagle Rock Terr, Milford Rd, Nipmuc Rd, Old 

Upton Rd, Pratt St, Seaver Farm Ln, Tulip Cir, and Violet Lane. 

This will cause discolored water which may stain your laundry.  Please limit use of water during 

hydrant flushing.  This will minimize discolored water from getting into your household pipes.  

We will post on our website, graftonwaterdistrict.org, and our Facebook page, Grafton Water 

District, updates. 

Any questions can be directed to our email, customerservice@graftonwaterdistrict.org , or to our 

office at 508-839-2302 weekdays between the hours of 9:00 am and 3:00 pm.  

We thank you in advance for your patience. 

The Grafton Water District team. 
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